
 
 

 
Want to know the nicest way to celebrate your birthday?  Share your “present” with 

every other student at Wrights Mill Road and join the birthday book club!  To be a member of 

the club you simply donate $15.00* to the Media Center for us to buy a library -edition 

hardback book.  A colorful bookplate will be placed in the book that will commemorate your 

special day and recognize you as the person who donated the book.  Your picture will go on the 

“Birthday Club” bulletin board, and on the second Tuesday of each month, every child who has 

joined the club will be invited to the RLC for a birthday celebration.  Don’t think because you 

have a birthday in the summer you will be left out of the club.  June and July birthdays will be 

recognized during your ½ birthday month.  What a great way to celebrate your entry into this 

world!  Just think of all the children who will get to read your book for years to come.  We hope 

you will join the club and join us in the fun! 

 

            Sincerely, 

 

            Jennifer Dempsey 
 

 

Name  __________________________________________________ 

Birthday (Month, Day, Year) __________________________________  

Homeroom Teacher ________________________________________ 

*You may send cash or a check payable Wrights Mill Road Media Center.  Would you consider 

sending an extra $5.00 for a “scholarship” for a student at our school who is less fortunate?   

 

 

 

Please complete one form per child 


